Government of India
Department of Atomic Energy
Indira Gandhi Centre for Atomic Research

No. IGCAR/ Dir(P&A)/G-26(1)1/2020 Date: 30.03.2020

CIRCULAR

In view of the outbreak of COVID- 19 and in line with the directives of the
Central and State Govt. Authorities, it has been decided to restrict the entry of
vehicles inside DAE complex and accordingly, private vehicles will not be allowed
to enter the DAE complex, Kalpakkam. Consequently, all employees who have
been detailed for essential services including RTC staff shall avail the
departmental transport facility to attend their duties. However, this restriction
will not be applicable to departmentally hired private vehicles and vehicles
carrying essential items like medicines, face-mask, sanitizers, milk, vegetable,
groceries, gas cylinders, etc.

This restrictions will come into force from 2100 hours on 31-03-2020
and remain in force till 2400 hrs of 14-04-2020 or until further orders
whichever is earlier.
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This is issued with the approval of Chairman, HLSC. m
= Ky *

(O. T. G. Nair)
Secretary, HLSC
To

CMD, BHAVINI

Station Director, MAPS, NPCIL
Facilities Director, BARC (F)
OIC, Security, IGCAR

Senior Commandant, CISF

Copy also to:

All Group Directors / Associate Directors, IGCAR
Head(HR), MAPS / AGM(HR), BHAVINI/ CAO, GSO / CAO,BARC(F) |
General Secretary, AEEA
Secretary, AARCO

All employees of IGCAR through email/IIS website/ Notice Board
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